NEWS LETTER

Vol 1 Issue 2; OCTOBER 2018



In our October issue:

MID-TERM BREAK

Since the first day of school our students have been working very hard and continuously learning every single day. Its so exciting when students get to have a week to reenergize and come back to school with a renewed mindset! We would love to see and hear about all the fun things your kids did over break!

FIRE SAFETY

This October we were able to teach our students all about the importance of fire safety! Our students were able to meet a firefighter who taught them to not play with fire. He also showed them what to do in an emergency. Our students were able to have some fun with this and are now well prepared if a fire were to occur.

RSIC IN OTTOWA. CANADA

A few of our students were able to attend Round Squares International Conference in Canada this October. They were able to represent ICS in the highest manner and connect with fellow peers from all over the world. We were able to extend ideas to these schools as well as learn from them and bring some great new ideas back to ICS.



PRIMARY SPELLING BEE

With us well into our school year we are getting students involved in many activities. In early October, our primary school participated in a colors spelling bee! Students were able to show off their skills and be cheered on by their peers. Our overall winner was the red team but all of our color teams did an amazing job!



ICS NEWS LETTER PAGE 1

WORLD FOOD DAY

World Food Day is on October 16th and our Lower 6 kids were able to travel to a nearby school and share with them the importance of healthy eating! We had students present to over 100 kids. It was amazing to see how confident our students are and their ability to share an important message!

After informing the students on why we need to eat healthy our students were able to pass out sandwiches to the kids that they had made themselves. It was amazing to see them serve others first, the joy our students were able to bring to these kids was incredible. We really are training the future leaders of Ghana.





CULTURAL EXIBIT

Our Primary students were able to prepare for their parents to come before mid term break and set up an art exhibit for all to see. Our students are so talented and we love that they have the ability to show off. Many students were playing the keyboard and drums while others had created beautiful art pieces.

We love that our students are getting a holistic education, learning the core curriculums but also getting to exercise their creative side. We hope all the parents enjoyed seeing the students work of art.





66

I've learned that people will forget what you said, people will forget what you did, but people will never forget how you made them feel.

- Maya Angelou

Teacher Appreciation Day

On October 5, ICS was able to celebrate all of our wonderful teachers. We are so thankful for all they do and the way they inspire our students to work hard, learn, and play a key role in the future of Ghana. Principal, Ms. Ayodo was able to give a wonderful speech and staff was provided with snacks and drinks in honor of all they do. Make sure to tell your teachers how much you appreciate their efforts!





ICS NEWS LETTER PAGE 2

In the words of John C Maxwell, "A leader is one who knows the way, goes the way and shows the way." At ICS, we continue nurturing leaders by providing our students with the necessary pastoral guidance.

Our Behaviour Management and Character Building programme continues and is aimed at discussing various issues and giving our students the opportunity not only to think critically, but also to come up with practical solutions.

We continue with our culture of celebrating our students and this month we celebrated the readers in the primary school, and the 10 students in the High School. We hope to introduce more inter house activities so as to give our students the opportunity to show case their talent. Those wanting to acquire new skills will also have the opportunity to do so. Our celebration of the French Day was indeed a success and we will continue celebrating various subjects in the school.

We have analyzed Half Term grades, and systems have been put in place to support our learners. Each learner is expected to set their own targets. Teachers will regularly check with the students to see the progress being made.

We hope to get your full support as we continue working with our students to encourage them to work to the best of their ability.

Ms Lucy Ayodo Principal ICS

ICS NEWS LETTER PAGE 3